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Weds 18 September 

PTFA  AGM meeting 6pm 

 

Mon 30 September 

Online system for parents’ 

evenings opens 

 

Fri 11 October 

Harvest Assembly 9.15am 

 

Weds 16 & Thurs 17 October 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

Fri 18 October 

Inset Day (school closed to 

children) 
 

 

‘Books are Better than Films at 

Teaching Creativity and Intelligence’  

(Cressida Cowell) 

The new children’s laureate and ‘How to Train Your Dragon’ author 

has produced a ‘giant-to-do-list’: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

This Week’s Attendance 

    97.54%    
 

Class with the  

Best Attendance 

6L - 100% 
 

Most Punctual Class 

    3L     
 

Remember Attendance 

Matters; Be in School All 

Day, Every Day 



Each week, we will focus on work undertaken by a different class. This week, 

it is the turn of 6L.  What a wonderful start to the new school year, 6L have 

settled in very well and have hit the ground running - literally - in our PE lessons 

with Miss Cooper! We became digital detectives during our internet safety 

week and all became more aware of our own digital footprints.  We have started 

our “Is The World Fair?” learning challenge, in which we are studying World 

War 2.  

Harper Green’s Open 

Evening will take place on 

Thursday 19 September 

(5.00pm – 8.00pm).  A 

letter of invitation was 

sent home recently to our 

pupils in Years 5 and 6.  

Leave of Absence Requests – 

Exceptional Circumstances 

If you wish to apply to take your child 

out of school during term time, please 

complete and return the form entitled 

‘Leave of Absence Requests – 

Exceptional Circumstances’, which are 

available to collect from the school 

foyer. 

 
 
 
 
 

* AGM, Wednesday 18 September at 

6pm in the Studio - all welcome 

 

* Treat Friday - are you able to 

volunteer to help run Treat Friday on a 

rota basis? Unfortunately, if we don’t 

get volunteers we will not be able to run 

the weekly treat stall.  If you can spare 

a little time, please email us at: 

PTFALadybridge@gmail.com   
 

Thank you. 

We are delighted to let you all know that lunch time and after 

school clubs will start on Monday 16 September.  Parents should 

use the online booking system to make any bookings 

(https://ladybridgeprimary.parentseveningsystem.co.uk), 

which is the same system used to make Parents’ Evening 

appointments.  You will need your child’s first name, surname 

and date of birth to book online, and a confirmation email will 

be sent.  Clubs will be rotated termly to give every child the 

opportunity to attend.  If you would like to receive a copy of 

the short user guide to help you, please email your request to 

the office (office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk).  If you wish to 

add or change any bookings after 9:00am on Monday 16 

September, or if you do not have access to the internet, please 

contact the school office staff who will be able to help you.  

On Monday this week, Year 5 experienced a Victorian school day! 

Children (and teachers) dressed up for the part and everyone 

fully participated, even though some of the children were a tiny 

bit afraid of their new teachers! The children had to stand up and 

chant all their multiplication facts which made them very tired, 

as they are not used to standing up for long periods of time. Also, every time an adult came into the 

class, the children had to stand up.  The children took part in several Victorian activities, which included 

writing on chalk boards, writing with ink and quills, sewing and eating 

lumpy cold porridge out of their hands!!  We had a great time and not 

only did the children enjoy their day, they learned lots of interesting 

facts that will support them in their learning about Victorian times.  
 

Useful Information 
Tel: 01204 333646 

Email: office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 
Website:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

@LadybridgeP 

Are you ‘assembly’ ready? 

1) Next week’s theme is ‘Construction. 

2) Can you think of any synonyms for our theme? 

3) Talk about the sorts of jobs that you think the theme includes? 

4) Go on ‘Life’ and post your thoughts and ideas. 
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